OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

February 6, 1939

Dr. F. C. Allen University of Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

For your information, the Vespers organ recital scheduled for Sunday, February 12, has been cancelled. Professor Anderson discussed with me some time ago the problem of arranging satisfactory hours for rehearsal in preparation for his recital. After considering the Fine Arts schedule and the probable use that will be made of the court by the basketball team, Professor Anderson kindly volunteered to cancel his recital. I thought you would be interested in knowing about this.

Sincerely yours,
Raymond Wiehols

RN:R Executive Secretary

Control of the state of the sta